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14 July 2017
Dear Sir /Madam

PARKING AT JUNCTION OF CHURCH ROAD AND HIGH STREET 
The Parish Council has been approached by a number of villagers who are concerned about the congestion caused during busy periods at the junction of Church Road and the High Street. 
Cars parked on the junction have blocked access to Church Road for larger vehicles such as the waste collection lorries and obstructed the vision of drivers turning from Church Road on to the High Street.  There is also concern that emergency vehicles would not be able to access the properties in Church Road.
Given these concerns, the Parish Council sought advice from Officers in the Highways Department at Gloucestershire County Council. They have recommended the installation of two ‘Keep Clear’ road markings; one on Church Road outside Earby House and the other on the High Street outside the Old Corner Cottage. These locations are shown on the map over leaf.
The Parish Council would welcome residents’ views on these proposals. If you would like to comment, please email me at the address given above by the end of August. The Council will consider all comments received at its September meeting.
Yours faithfully



JANET EUSTACE
[bookmark: _GoBack]Clerk to Oddington Parish Council.





